
 
September 11th, 

2022 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Further to our notification dated September 9th, we would like to advise you that the 

vessel ZIM Asia has continued her voyage towards the port of Pusan, Korea. 

ETB is September 13th due to weather conditions and holiday stoppage. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience you may have experienced as a result of this 

delay and invite you to contact your local Customer Service Team for any 

additional issues. 

 

Sincerely, 

ZIM Customer Service 

 


